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Notice concerning Delisting of the Company Shares (deliverable through 

Global Bearer Certificates) with Frankfurt Stock Exchange 
 

 
OMRON Corporation (the “Company”) (TOKYO: 6645; ADR: OMRNY) announces today that the 

Frankfurt Stock Exchange (the “FSE”) decided on and published the revocation of the admission 
to trading of the common shares (deliverable through Global Bearer Certificates, the “GBCs”) of 
the Company on the Regulated Market of the FSE, as detailed below.  

This notice is announced as the update of “Notice concerning Decision on Formal Consultation 
toward Delisting of the Company Shares (deliverable through Global Bearer Certificates) with 
Frankfurt Stock Exchange” dated January 30th, 2024.  
 
1. Date of Publication by FSE/ Effective Date 

Date of Publication: February 15, 2024 (Central European Time); 
Effective Date:  February 20, 2024 at midnight (Central European Time) 

 
2. Stock Exchange Maintaining Listing 

The Company will continue to maintain its listing on the Tokyo Stock Exchange. 
 

End 

Company name :  OMRON Corporation 
Representative :  Junta Tsujinaga, President & CEO 
Stock code :  6645 
Stock exchange :  Tokyo (Prime Market) 
Contact :  Ikutoshi Ikeda, General Manager, 
    Shareholder Engagement Dept. 
Phone :  +81-75-344-7048 


